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Juduser

From: Michele Burke 
Sent: Wednesday, July 15, 2020 2:13 PM
To: JudTestimony
Subject: Testimony on Draft LCO #3471

I have been pulled over 3 times in 32 years on the road.  I was in the wrong all 3 times.  Before the officer approached 
my vehicle - the radio went off, the sunglasses came off, I took out my license and registration and put both hands on 
the wheel.  When I spoke with the officers I addressed them as “sir”.  In other words, I exercised common sense.  This 
bill seems to place the burden of “innocence” entirely on the police officers.  What about education about how to act 
when you are stopped?  Of course excess force and bias should never be tolerated.  However, there seems to be a lot of 
verbiage that demonizes the officers.  It is already a dangerous and thankless job.  As a citizen who treasures law and 
order, I believe this bill needs serious revision. 
Sincerely, 
Michele Burke 

Sent from my iPhone 


